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Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for the interest you have shown in the positions of Senior Teacher at All Saints’. 
 
All Saints’ school population of both children and staff is multi-cultural and representative of the rich ethnic 
mix that there is in the area. The school is a Church of England Voluntary Aided School and reflects this in 
its ethos and organisation. There is one class in each year group, from Reception to Year Six, and there is a 
normal class size limit of 30.  There is no nursery.  There are presently 191 children on roll. The school aims 
to provide a stimulating broad and balanced curriculum to all children. Staff are friendly and supportive of 
each other. 
 
The teachers appointed will be expected to contribute to the established planning of the curriculum, its 
documentation, assessment and evaluation. The successful candidate will receive support and induction 
from within the school and benefit from the training on offer from the London Borough of Barnet and the 
London Diocesan Board for Schools.  
 
All class teachers, in addition to planning and implementing a programme of work for their children, are 
expected to monitor and assess children’s progress. The social, moral, spiritual and pastoral welfare of 
individual pupils is also an important element of our work and good home/school links are felt to play a 
vital part in monitoring the welfare of the whole child.  Contacts made in the playground or in the 
classroom, before and after school, are used by existing staff to cement sound working relationships 
between home and school.  In addition, all teachers are members of the School Association, the parent-
teacher body of the school, whose function is to raise funds and further social links. 
 
We are a friendly multi-faith and multi-cultural school. We were rated ‘requires improvement’ by Ofsted in 
2017 but we have the capacity to turn things around. You will be working alongside a splendid team of 
teachers and teaching assistants, fully supported by a positive community of parents/carers and governors, 
as we aim to move the school to ‘outstanding’.  
 
Do come and see us for yourself. Visits to the school are warmly welcomed. Please telephone the office to 
arrange an appointment or email head@aspnw2.barnetmail.net  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Phil Taylor, 
Headteacher. 
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